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District Attorney’s Office Demands Ojai Unified School District 
Cease and Desist Brown Act Violations 

 
 
VENTURA, Calif. – District Attorney Erik Nasarenko announced today that the Ventura County 

District Attorney’s Office has issued a cease and desist demand to the Ojai Unified School District 

(OUSD).  

The cease and desist demand alleges that the OUSD Board of Education violated the Brown Act.  

The Brown Act requires that meetings of qualifying legislative bodies be open to the public, with an 

opportunity for public comment. These requirements are subject to exceptions specified within the 

Brown Act. The Ventura County District Attorney’s Office concluded these exceptions did not apply 

to the actions of OUSD which formed the basis of the Brown Act allegations.  

“California law requires the vast majority of school district decision-making to be conducted in open 

and public meetings,” said District Attorney Erik Nasarenko. “Ojai Unified’s recent actions were a 

significant departure from that requirement and necessitate immediate corrective action.” 

The allegations were reviewed by Senior Deputy District Attorney Anthony L. Wold, a member of 

the Ventura County District Attorney’s Office Public Integrity Unit.  

A copy of the cease and desist demand has been provided below. 
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Phone: (805) 767-3400 
Email: Joey.Buttitta@ventura.org 

Approved: RHD 
Date: March 13, 2023 
Release No.: 23-033 
  
  
  

https://www.vcdistrictattorney.com/
https://www.facebook.com/VenturaCountyDA
https://twitter.com/VenturaCountyDA
https://www.instagram.com/venturacountyda/


 



 



 



 
 



 

 


